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Homeschooling and Scouting 

A Networking Opportunity for Homeschooling Families 

Presented by Cascade Pacific Council, BSA 

Homeschooling, Scouting, and Your Family 

There are lots of homeschoolers in Scouting - and Cascade 
Pacific Council is building a specialized Homeschool Scouting 
Network! We would love for you to be a part of it! 

 

The Boy Scout program compliments the goals of 
Homeschooling in more ways than one. Many families find that 
the program helps supplement schoolwork. Some families have 
found that the Merit Badge Program integrates well with the 
curriculum they are required to teach their children and have 
even gotten school credit for it! 

Scouting Activities for Homeschooling Families 

Your family can look forward to getting together with other 
Scouting homeschool families at picnics, 
educational outings and even special camping events as 
we begin to build opportunities for networking and Scout 
advancement integrated with educational learning topics. As 
we continue to develop this new partnership, we will be 
looking at offering activities quarterly, which may include 
structured family campouts that offer advancement 
opportunities at all levels, specialized events (i.e. first aid 
clinic), and other networking opportunities.  
 

The first gathering of homeschool Scouters will be a family picnic on June 25, 2015 
from 4:00-8:00pm at Cub World (11300 SE 147th Ave, Happy Valley OR 97086). All 
homeschooling families are welcome to join us, so please spread the word amongst your 
friends. 

 

To ensure that you're informed of the details about our special 
gatherings, be sure to join our newsletter mailing list by contacting 
the Portland Service Center or emailing camping@cpcbsa.org. 

If you're interested in being part of our growing steering committee, 

please contact Jennifer Mooney at 503.225.5712 

orjennifer.mooney@scouting.org  


